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Job:  23HEC009
Task: MSI Public Comment Letter

Letter:

April XX, 2023

ATTN: Forest Service 

As a business owner in Anchorage, I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed permit expansion for Hecla Greens Creek – specifically Alternative D. This expansion is crucial for the continued success and growth of our economy, and I believe it will benefit not only our city, but the state of Alaska as a whole.

Hecla Greens Creek has been an important contributor to the economic vitality of our region for the past 35 years. They have a proven track record of responsible mining practices and have made significant investments in local infrastructure and community development. The proposed permit expansion will allow them to continue this important work and create even more economic opportunities for our community and our state as a whole.

In addition to the economic benefits, Hecla Greens Creek has a strong commitment to environmental stewardship. They have implemented numerous measures to protect the local environment, including water management and reclamation programs, and have a record of compliance with all applicable laws and regulations. The proposed permit expansion includes additional measures to protect the environment and ensure the safety of workers and the surrounding community.

As a business owner, I know how important it is to have a stable and growing economy. Hecla Greens Creek has been a critical contributor to the Southeast region's success, as well as the mining industry in this state. The proposed permit expansion will allow them to continue to create jobs and support local businesses. I urge you to support this important project and help ensure a bright future for Anchorage and the state of Alaska.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Laurie Fagnani
Owner & President, MSI Communications
Anchorage, AK 
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